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Shane Scott 
Glendell Tenements Pty Ltd 
666 Hebden Road 
Ravensworth NSW 2330 

 
30/11/2021 
 

Dear Mr Scott 

 

Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD-9349) 

Request for Additional Information 

 

As you are aware the Department has engaged an independent expert (Hector Abraham 

Architects) to provide advice on the proposed relocation of the Ravensworth Homestead.  

 

The independent advice does not re-assess the potential impacts associated with the relocation, 

but rather it focuses on identifying the heritage values that would be retained should the 

relocation be approved. It also aims to identify whether there are any additional mitigation 

measures which could be implemented to further preserve the heritage values associated with 

the homestead. 

 

Hector Abrahams Architects has finalised its advice and provided the Review of Heritage 

Impacts letter attached to this letter.  

 

The Department now invites Glencore to review the letter provided by Hector Abrahams 

Architects and provide it’s response to any aspects of the letter which it deems necessary. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me on 02 4908 6896 or via email at 

Joe.Fittell@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Joe Fittell 

Team Leader 

Resource Assessments 
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